
____________________________________________________________________________ 

Decision:  One Person Train Operation - Procurement Authorization Amendment 

At its meeting of October 16, 2017, the Board approved the recommendations in the staff report, 
as follows: 

It is recommended that the TTC Board: 

1. Authorize staff to exercise the contract specified option, as set out in contract C31PA15794,
for train door monitoring equipment relating to the implementation of OPTO on Line 1 and
authorize any necessary amendments to increase the total contract price of Contract No.
C31PA15794, Train Door Monitoring Equipment with System Integrated, L.P., in the amount
of $3,882,334.39 plus $301,073.32 in self-assessed taxes for a net increase of
$4,183,407.71, increasing the total authorized amount from $2,283,176.59 to
$6,466,584.30.


